
KNOX COMMON COUNCIL AUGUST 22, 2023 

 

The Common Council of the City of Knox met in regular session Tuesday, August 22, 2023, in the City Hall at 6:00 P.M. CST with 

the following members present: Mayor Dennis Estok; Clerk-Treasurer Cyndi Kidder; Council Members Jeff Berg, Bill Gustafson, 

Sherry Cowen, Donald Kring and City Attorney Autumn Ferch. Ron Parker was absent. There were no amendments to the agenda.    

 

 

RE:  APPROVAL OF MINUTES REGULAR MEETING 08/08/23 

 

Copies of the previous minutes were mailed to the Council prior to the meeting for their review.  Jeff Berg made a motion to approve 

minutes as presented.  The motion was seconded by Bill Gustafson and passed by a vote of Four (4) ayes and No (0) nays. 

 

RE:  MAYOR’S REPORT 

 

1. The Indiana Housing Community Development Authority has dedicated its 2024 General Set-Aside Tax Credits for new rental 

units. Only four counties are allowed to apply Fountain, Pulaski, Spencer, and Starke. Applications are due in February 2024.  

 

RE:  CITIZENS COMMENTS 

 

Mary Perren with the Starke County Economic Development Foundation presented a Thank You Certificate to the City for their 

sponsorship of the Starke Tank Program. Sherman and Dawn Porter spoke to the Mayor and Council about installing “No Parking 

Signs” on one-side of East Street near their home where the street is narrow. Mayor Estok let them know he will have it checked into.  

 

RE: VOUCHERS AND ALLOWANCES 

 

The following properly filed vouchers (See Voucher Docket, APV #34884 - #334953) were presented and approved. There being no 

further business to come before the Council at this time the meeting upon motion was duly adjourned. 

 

           

 

__________________________________ 

                     Dennis Estok, Mayor 

 

 

Attest: _________________________________________ 

           Cyndi Kidder, Clerk-Treasurer 


